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Begmnlng with the Month of September 2010, henceforth
ON THE THIRD SUNDAY OF ANY MONTH,
Mass-will not take place at
St. Pius V Chapel in Birmingham.,
which means that henceforth,
THERE WILL NOT BE MASS
at St. Pius V Chapel on the First and Third Sundays of any Month.

Father Edward Leen, C.S.Sp.

“CIf we are to preserve our new (ife intact we must resolutely renounce everything that once proved a
temptation to us, and uncompromising(y turn our back on the old ways. ‘We sometimes think that we can
safely indulge in an innocent manner an inclination which we formerly indulged in with guilt. @ his is an
error, CIf we yield in any way to anything evil in ourselves, we shall drift back, (ittle by [ittle, into the
channels of sin, @ o die with Christ and to rise with Him we must push our detachment to the very
root of these inclinations in us which if at any time indulged in set us at variance with God. ‘We must
not temporige with the things which make a strong appeal to our sensitive nature, No matter how
strong we may feel, we have our strength in weakness,

We can never afford to relax our war with concupiscence.

There will be Catechism classes after 10:00 AM Mass this morning.
Tuesday, August 10, 2010, is the Feast of St. Lawrence, Martyr.

. Wednesday, August 11, 2010, is the Nameday of our Sister Philomena, O.S.B., please remember Sister Philomena in

a very special way on that day — and all the Sisters everyday

.~ This year the Feast of the Assumption of Our Most Biessed Mother Mary falis on a Sunday. Therefore, the Sunday

obligation and the Holy Day obligation are both fulfilled by attending Sunday Mass only. However, next Sunday
should be looked upon as a day for special prayer and a day of special holiness. The omnipresence of turmoil and ex-
traordinary natural events indicate the need of special help and protection of the Blessed Mother. Prayer - prayer -
and more prayer is most important and necessary during these days and times. Next Sunday should be for us all a day
of prayer. LET US NOT FORGET!

Saturday, August 14, 2010, is the Vigil of the Feast of Assumption. It is NOT a day of Fast or Abstinence.

. Please pray for all the Sick and Shut-ins of our Chapels. LET US ALSO PRAY FOR EVERYONE.
. MASSES FOR THE WEEK: (Father Abbot Leonard’s schedule only.)

SUNDAY: For the People of our Chapels
MONDAY: For John Maleszewski
TUESDAY: For the Poor Souls

WEDNESDAY: Special Int. of Sister Mary Philomena OSB
THURSDAY: Special Int. Danny Henderson

FRIDAY: Special Int. Catherine Schneider
SATURDAY: Welfare of Martha Gilliam

A hought 9 o Remember ...
If our word is holy — then our action which follows our word must also be holy!
In every instance our action must always square with every word we utter.
If not---

We have no right to heap criticisms on the head of the poor Pharisee
who went up to the Temple

to pray.




